

Dear Member

We're excited to announce that our Durban walk-in centre has moved to new premises and will be open from 16 September 2024. Members are encouraged to use this centre should they require information about their plans or have any queries about their membership.

REMEMBER TO HAVE YOUR MEMBERSHIP DETAILS ON HAND SHOULD YOU VISIT ANY OF OUR WALK-IN CENTRES.



The new address for the Durban walk-in centre is:

14/36 Silverton Road Silver Oaks Office Park Musgrave

Regards POLMED









